
 
 
 August 18, 2020 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
Re: Docket UE-200661 (Advice No. 2020-19) – Do Not Redocket 

PSE’s Electric Tariff Revision - Filed Electronically 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UE-200661 a substitute 
cover letter to replace the cover letter accompanying PSE’s July 17, 2020 filing, which was 
previously submitted under PSE’s Advice No. 2020-19. 
 
This substitute filing is being made to correct a typographical error which misstated the end of the 
time period during which PSE over-collected federal corporate income tax rates as a result of the 
enactment of the Tax Cut and Jobs Act as April 1, 2018. PSE is re-submitting its cover letter to 
correct this from April 1, 2018 to April 30, 2018.  
 
Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 or julie.waltari@pse.com or Veronica Martin at 
(425) 457-5624 or veronica.martin@pse.com for additional information about this filing.  If 
you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon A. Piliaris 

Jon A. Piliaris - Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W / Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachments:  Cover Letter Dated July 17, 2020 
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